
Year 5 Shakespeare Class News - Autumn 1

What we are learning...

Welcome back everyone! I hope you have had an 
amazing summer holidays! 

Topic: We have a geography focus this half term 
and we will be exploring South America, in 
particular the Amazon Rainforest. 

English: In English, we will be writing our own 
Shakespeare sonnets. Then we will focus on 
writing letters to persuade others not to cut down 
the rainforest.

Maths:  We will be looking carefully at place value 
and addition and subtraction of larger numbers. 
We will also look at consolidating learning from 
last year.

Science: In Science, we will be looking at the life 
cycles of plants and animals, and discussing how 
they reproduce in different ways. 
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Dates for your diary...

21th September: Singing Workshop KS2

22th September: Individual Photos

6th October: National Poetry day

10th October: World Mental Health Day

Homework

Daily reading for pleasure, either 
by themselves or with an adult is 

an important part of learning. 

Children should continue 
practising their times tables. 

TTRockstars is a great resource 
for this.

A letter about spelling homework 
will be sent home this week.

Our class book is 'The Explorer' by 
Katherine Rundell. 

Thursday is our P.E. day and children 
still need to come into school in their 
P.E. kits. All jewellery must be removed 
including earrings.

Reminder: Long hair should be tied 
back.

Please send your child to school with 
their own water bottle each day.


